
Acceptance Letter for Special Needs Program 

Enrollment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent/Guardian's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your application for enrollment in our Special Needs Program 

for [Child's Name] has been accepted. We recognize the unique strengths and challenges of each 

child, and we are committed to providing a supportive and inclusive learning environment. 

Your child's enrollment will begin on [Start Date]. We invite you to attend an orientation session 

on [Orientation Date] at [Time] in [Location], where you will meet our dedicated staff and learn 

more about the program. 

Please complete the attached enrollment forms and return them by [Return Date]. Should you 

have any questions or require further information, feel free to contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for choosing our program. We look forward to working with you and [Child's Name] 

this upcoming school year! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


